
Kempsville Chapter No. 173 

Cordially invites you to attend a 

Brunch Reception 

Honoring 

Sister Cynthia Golden 

Grand Adah 

of the  

Grand Chapter of Virginia 

Order of the Eastern Star 

on 

Saturday, September 22, 2018 

9:00 to 11:00 AM 

at the  

Kempsville Masonic Lodge 

4869 Princess Anne Road 

Virginia Beach, VA 23462 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Directions are in the State Directory.  

Any questions please contact Sister Lynne E. Jones, PGM, WM at 757.630.1524 


